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The intended use of Queue Guard® panels is as an additional layer of protection 
implemented with other measures such as masks and social distancing already in 
practice. Government agencies have selected Queue Guard® to assist in protecting 
their employees and the public against the contraction of Covid-19.

Queue Guard® is designed as a “sneeze guard,” shielding individuals from airborne droplets 
in a multiple lane queueing environment. The specific layout of Queue Guard® panels 
should be determined by the facility, considering local building and health codes.

Queue Guard® panels can meet ADA requirements based on their size and functionality. 
ADA states that the lower portion of a queuing lane barrier should not be more 
than 27” from the floor. Queue Guard® meets this requirement when needed. The 
primary goal of the product is to assist in protecting the health of the public.
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Queue Guard™ Emergency Pass-Thru Specifications 

In certain Queue Guard™ deployments, emergency egress openings may 
be required. Openings can utilize Emergency Breakaway Belts. 

Emergency openings should be added every 5 to 10 panels, and can  
be staggered from an adjacent row. 

Please consult your local fire department for specific requirements  
regarding applicable codes and laws.


